Kellie Martinec

From: David Stewart

Sent; Monday, August 18, 2014 6:24 AM
To: rulescoordinator

Subject: O&G Docket No. 20-0290951

Dear Texas Railroad Commissioners:

In regard to O&G Docket No. 20-0290951, | think the rules proposed are common sense and should be implemented and
enforced at the soonest possible time allowed by law.

Regards,

David Stewart

2612 Waters Edge Drive
Grand Prairie, Texas 75054
(817) 585-4499



